

Reynolds Elementary School

January 2024

Heard in the Hall...

December was busy and filled with JOY! Students collaborated within their grade level and across the building. We learned about the holidays and traditions from around the world. We strengthened our school community with special activities and made memories that will last a lifetime!

We wish you !
a joy filled !
2024!

















Mark your calendar:

1/15 - No School - Martin Luther King Jr. Day

1/26 - PARP Author Visit

2/2 - Report cards will be available on SchoolTool

Help prevent lost and found from growing - label ALL items with your child's name!



Character traits we looked at over the last few weeks: supporting others when they struggle and self control.

Talk as a family about how these traits are valuable!



POSITIVITY PROJECT

Helpful Links:

<u>January PreK lunch menu</u> <u>January K-5 lunch menu</u> <u>Breakfast menu</u>

Effective January 2, 2024 ALL students are eligible to receive a free breakfast and a free lunch each school day.



Pick A Reading Partner (PARP)

January is 'Pick A Reading Partner' month!
Before break, our calendar, weekly log
sheets, and hot cocoa challenges went home.
Reading is one of the most important things
a student can do each day. Reading helps
build language skills, build background
knowledge, and allows us to learn more
about each other and the world around us.

Be sure to send your weekly log slips in on Mondays all month long!

Afterschool Enrichment:

Session 1 enrichment continues until January 25th.

Session 2 enrichment will begin the week of January 30th.

Please note - All sessions are closed - only students who signed up in the fall are eligible to attend.

Congratulations to Bus 47

VIP Bus of the Month!
Pajama Friday all month for all students who ride Bus 47!









Main Office: 315-638-6124

Principal: Melissa Chiodo <u>mchiodo@bville.org</u> **School Secretary:** Tina Abraham tabraham@bville.org

Attendance: Susan Pompo spompo@bville.org

School Nurse: Judy Tack: 315-638-6126, <u>Jtack@bville.org</u> School Psychologist: Sheryl Quinn <u>squinn@bville.org</u>

Social Worker: Kristen Foote kfoote@bville.org

Guidance Counselor: Kelly Metcalf, kmetcalf@bville.org